
 
 

MEMORANDUM     CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU 
 155 Heritage Way, Juneau, Alaska 99801 

 
 EMAILED MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Renee Loree Date: March 26, 2025 

CBJ Purchasing Officer 
 
 
FROM: Carl Uchytil  

Port Director 
 
 
  SUBJ: POSTING NOTICE OF BIDS 

Aurora Harbor Rebuild, Phase IV 
Contract No. DH25-022 

 
 
This memo is to post a notice of the results of the bid opening on March 25, 2025, for the subject 
project. 2 bids were received. The responsive bidders and their total bids are as follows: 
 

BIDDERS BASE BID ALTERNATE  
NO. 1 TOTAL BID 

Western Marine Construction, Inc $7,485,100 $104,600 $7,589,700 

Trucano Construction Company $8,645,000 $136,380 $8,781,380 

Engineer/Architects Estimate $9,253,250 $229,000 $9,482,250 
 
 

The apparent low bidder is Western Marine Construction, Inc. This Posting Notice of Bids serves to 
inform bidders that the CBJ intends to award the Base Bid and the Additive Alternate in the amount of 
$7,589,700.  Recommendation to award the Base Bid and the Additive Alternates in the amount of -
$7,589,700 will be forwarded to the CBJ Assembly for approval at the Regular/Special Assembly 
Meeting on April 7, 2025. 
 
This notice begins the protest period per Purchasing Code 53.50.062.  Protests will be executed in 
accordance with CBJ Ordinance 53.50.062 “Protests”, and 53.50.080 “Administration of Protest.” The 
CBJ Purchasing Code is available online at: http://www.juneau.org/law or from the CBJ Purchasing 
Division at (907) 586-5258. 
 
The apparent low bidder has until 4:30 p.m. on April 2, 2025, to submit the Subcontractor Report, 
Section 00360 to the Engineering Department Contracts Office.  The Subcontractor Report must be 
submitted even if there are no subcontractors planned for the job. 
 
 
 
 
c. Bidders 

Matthew Sill 

http://www.juneau.org/law

